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Husch Blackwell Meets BAMSL 2017 
Pro Bono Challenge
Husch Blackwell was recognized for meeting the Bar Association of 
Metropolitan St. Louis (BAMSL) 2017 Pro Bono Challenge. The firm was 
honored at an event on January 25.

To meet BAMSL’s Pro Bono Challenge, Husch Blackwell aspires to commit an 
average of at least 10 hours of pro bono work per full-time attorney, and 
provide attorneys full billable credit for at least 50 hours of approved pro bono 
work each year. Learn more about the firm’s pro bono work by viewing  “For 
the Public Good.”
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https://www.bamsl.org/index.cfm?pg=ProBono
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